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                                                       NEWSLETTER N0:  15               
Dear Parents 
 

Red Nose Day 
We are very proud to say that the School raised £134 for Comic Relief with our “wearing red” day 
last Friday.  Thank you to all who donated.  The just giving page is still live for anyone who would still 

like to donate to this great cause: https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/chalton-lower-

school?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=chalton-lower-

school&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=9ffc6d8ea712417cb28102f6b2b90c6f. 
 

Sporting Events 
Years 1-4 had a brilliant time completing Luton Town’s virtual football challenges in school this half 
term. 
The children had 5 tasks: 

 They had to race against the clock to complete a 12m dribbling course as fast as they could! 

 To work on their shooting practise, aiming to knock off a football balanced on a mini cone. 

 To practice their goal keeper catching having only a 2m square to move around in to receive 
passes   

 To work on aiming and receiving, passing the ball with their foot.  

 Finally to work on their control by practising kick ups.  
The children had a few attempts and then their best score was recorded. We had a nice range of 
results but most importantly it was really good fun.  
Great thanks to Lennon, Noah and Louie for setting this all up for the school to enjoy!  
 

Planet Super League – Luton Town Football Club 
Chalton Lower School has been selected by Luton Town Football Club Community Trust (LTFCCT) to 
represent them in Planet Super League, an exciting football and sustainability project, and your child 
will be part of the team! 
There will be a large selection of fun activities online which are simple to complete at home and can 
be done flexibly around your lives to make this easy, enjoyable, and pressure-free for you and the 
family. 

See the attached information sheet for more details or visit http://psl.football to register. 
Kick-off is 27th March with loads of great prizes up for grabs. 
 

Dance Lessons 
If your child is interested in taking up dance lessons, NKB School of dance are offering a free trial 
session. Please see the attached flyer for more details. 
 

HAPPY EASTER! 
Have a lovely Easter break and we look forward to seeing you all again on Tuesday 13th April 2021. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Liz Noble 
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